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26 November 2024

Kia ora kR

Appointment to the Switch and Data Formats Group

| am pleased to advise that you have been appointed as an ordinary member of the Switch and
Data Formats Group (SDFG), subject to your confirmation of acceptance. The term of your
appointment is from November 2024 to November 2026.

You can find information on the SDFG, including the terms of reference, on the Electricity
Authority’s website at https://www.ea.govt.nz/about-us/our-people/our-advisory-and-technical-
groups/switch-and-data-formats-group/.

| would appreciate your appointment being kept in confidence until we announce this in an
upcoming edition of our weekly newsletter, Market Brief. This will allow us to privately notify all
nominees beforehand.

Next steps

Please acknowledge your acceptance by email tom no later than 5pm,
29 November — and keep your eye out for an invitation to the first meeting, planned for 2
December.

Thank you for making yourself available to contribute to this important mahi | work.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Gillies
Chief Executive
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